
Good Afternoon Corey 
 
Attached are Documents Requested  
 
We Currently have two License's for our establishment. 308191 Kelly O'Bryan's) , 308192 (Carlos 
O'Bryan's) 
 
We would like both License's to match close time's, this is why we are requesting an extension on 
308191-2 
 
During late night service we are having to close bills and transfer people from one side (Kelly O'Bryan's) 
to the Pub side (Carlos)  12:00 am. Carlos is until 1:00 am  
 
 If the pub is at full capacity we are having to turn away customers and losing revenue, This is a 
challenge for our staff as you can imagine dealing with multiple people at once.  
 
Also when we have special events like St Patrick's day it becomes very complicated for us to preform 
great service  
 
I hope you can understand our dilemma.  
 
If you need any further information please let me know. My personal Cell Number is below  
 
 

Warmly,  
 

Shaun Spooner  

 
Owner/Operator 

Kelly/Carlos O'Bryan's Courtenay, B.C. 

Business Contact: 250-338-2308  Cell Phone: 778-892-3474  

Email: shauns@kellyobryans.com   

‘Eat Drink and Be Irish’ 
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